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A C T I V I T I E S 
Thursday, February 15 

10:00 a.m. Tennis Team - Gym 
1:00 p.m.-1:00 a.m. WCAC 
4:00 - 5:00 p.m. Baseball Practice - Gym 
5:00 - 6:30 p.m. Basketball Practice - Gym 
6:30 p.m. Kappa Delta - sll & 22 
7:00 p.m. Task Force Committee Meeting--Sl3 
7:00 p.m. Accounting Tutoring - S14 
7:00 p.m. Black Coalition Tutoring - S25 
7:00 - 10:00 p.m. Girls' Intramurals - Gym 
7:00 - 10:00 p.m. Hen's Intramurals - Gym 

7:00 Kappa Sigma (B) vs. John's Team 
Granger, Cullen (Dudka) 

Kappa Sigma (C) vs. Kappa Delta (A) 
Granger, Cullen (Dudka) 

Phi Psi (B) vs. Kappa Delta (B) 
O'Reilly, Vezina (Marine) 

8:00 

9:00 

A T T E N T I O N S T U D E N T S 
Students schedules will be available for veri-
fication at the Registrar's Office from Feb. 
21 thru Feb. 28. All schedules must be veri-
fied to insure students receiving proper credit 
for courses and correct bill from the Business 
Office. 

HAVE A G R I P E ? 
Students are constantly complaining about 
curriculum and activities. So where is every-
one when meetings are called? Let's all begin 
to show concern by getting involved on campus. 
Not just by attending BYOB's, but by voicing 
your opinions and joining various activites. 

A Concerned Student—D.F. 

M I S MAJORS 
There is an important department meeting on 
Friday, February 16, at 12:00 noon in F-63. 
Be there, IT'S VERY IMPORTANT. 

S K I TEAM S T A N D I N G S 
The New Hampshire College Ski Team took THIRD 
place in the slalom at Middlebury College in 
Vermont on February 3 and 4. Bettered only 
by Dartmouth in top place and New England 
College in number 2 position, New Hampshire 
College led the rest of the field—Middlebury, 
Nasson, Hawthorne, Franklin Pierce, University 
of Maine--Portland-Gorham. Ski Team Coach A1 
Schettig says, "A win like this is a big morale 
builder for our ski team—beating schools that 
are scholarship subsidized and provided with 
facilities conducive to a good racing program, 
which includes full-time race coaching." 

The NHC Ski Team traveled to Pat's Peak in 
Henniker this past weekend, placing in the 
top five in spite of icy slopes and generally 
bad conditions. This was a N.E.I.S.C. meet 
sponsored by New England College. 

Upcoming is a New Hampshire College sponsored 
event on February 24 and 25, when we host 
the N.E.I.S.C. Northern Division at Crotched 
Mountain. In Coach Schettig's words, "We 
welcome the attendance of all of you who are 
interested in your progressing NHC Ski Team. 
They need your full support." 

NEEDED 
PIANO P L A Y E R 

The Miss New Hampshire College Pageant urgently 
needs a pianist to accompany routines of the 
8 NHC contestants. The girls will start re-
hearsals on Monday, February 19. Pianists 
please take note and contact either Mrs. 
Dorothy Rogers in Frost Hall 50, or Donna 
LeClerc at the SGA office. The Pageant Com-
mittee is willing to pay for a pianist. 

****** 

Fresh out of college a young man seeking his 
first job wrote the following question on his 
application blank: Are the raises here auto-
matic or do you have to earn them? 



T A L E N T S E A R C H 
Gray Fox Run is the world's largest talent 
hunt! Two weeks of fun and music in the Blue 
Ridge Mountains of North Carolina--July 2 thru 
July 15. This event is to be a contest for 
amateur musicians from all over the U. S. seek-
ing to gain national recognition. The contest 
is open to all musicianst rock, dance, blue 
grass, religious, single artists or groups, 
not presently under contract to a major label. 
There is a $20.00 entry fee per person and 
these fees will be divided among the winners 
of the contest with a first prize of $10,000. 
Camping reservations and fees will also have 
to be paid. Entry fees should be paid by 
March 1, 1973. Here is a chance for fresh, 
talented musicians to get national recognition 
and large prize money along with a two-week 
vacation in the spectacular Blue Ridge Mountains, 
For further information, please see Brian Gorden 
in Student Activities Office. 

Students set businesses straight 
VILLANOVA, Pa. — Life is a two-way street. Do 

something for others and they'll do something for you. 
Such is the philosophy behind a novel enterprise 

initiated by a group of 50 juniors and seniors in the Col-
lege of Commerce and Finance, Villanova University. 

"We call ourselves 'Small Business Consultants, 
Inc.'," said James E. Machevich, 21, a senior. "We offer 
advisory service to small businesses which need help in 
one way or another setting boks in orders, marketing 
advice, preparation of tax forms, financing, basic man-
agement ideas and the like. The service is free. 

"We are not flaming liberals who are going to 
change the world. We figure it's a two-way street. We 
are gaining practical experience by helping others." 

Behind the venture is the solid weight of Villanova 
faculty members, who are available to students for 
guidance. 

Now in its second year, the service is attracting 
more and more clients. It expects to handle 20 projects 
this year. 

New Hampshire Personnel And Guidance Association 

MERRIMACK VALLEY BRANCH 

January 7, 1973 

Mr. Edward S h a p i r o 
P r e s i d e n t 
N. H. Co l l ege 
2500 N. River Road 
M a n c h e s t e r , N. H. 0.3104 

Dear P r e s i d e n t S h a p i r o : 

On b e h a l f of t h e Merrimack V a l l e y Pe r sonne l and Guidance 
A s s o c i a t i o n , I would l i k e to thank both you and the Co l l ege 
f o r t h e f i n e h o s p i t a l i t y shown t o us on January 1 1 t h . W i t h o u t 
q u e s t i o n , t he h i g h l i g h t of our mee t ings every y e a r i s our v i s i t to 

New Hampshire C o l l e g e . This y e a r the t o u r of t he campus enhanced 
our v i s i t , and I know i t was en joyed by a l l who p a r t o o k of i t . 
In f a c t as your c o l l e g e c o n t i n u e s to grow, you may wish to con-
t i n u e t h e t o u r on a y e a r l y b a s i s . 

Again thank you f o r e v e r y t h i n g . 


